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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: Wednesday 5th July is The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar Workshop for the children who attend Nursery in the 

morning. Adults need to return to school at 9.45am. The workshop 

finishes at 11.15am.   

 

Tuesday 11th July is ‘Shuffle Up Day’. Please see previous newsletters 

with the details.  

 

Lotherton Hall Trip- Wednesday 19th July. If you are not attending the 

trip, nursery will be closed on this day. Payment for the trip will be 

needed by Friday 30th June.  The cost will be £24 in total (for 1 child 

and 1 adult) and £15 extra for any additional adults. The cost includes 

an ice cream for each child.  

 

End of year party/picnic- Monday 17th July. Children come to their 

usual session. We will inform you of the food your child has chosen 

to bring nearer the date.  

The Leavers Show - Friday 21st July AM. This is for the children who 

are moving to reception/a new school. Please note- there will be NO 

30 - hour provision on this day.  

The children who are staying in nursery for another year will need to 

attend the afternoon session on this day. They will have their own end 

of year performance in the afternoon (parents are invited to this).  

 

 

 Once again, we will share some of this week’s fabulous learning on Twitter- so please don’t forget to have a look at our 

tweets. We are looking forward to working in partnership with you all this half term. Please don’t hesitate to speak to us 

about any worries or concerns you may have, we are here to help.  

Thank you for your continued support, have a wonderful weekend, Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough.  
 

 

Our topic for this half term is ‘Our World’. We will 

learn about mini-beasts, different places and 

animals. You can view this term’s learning 

overview on the school website   

Thank you to everyone who returned their bean 

plant. Lots of you have done a fabulous job 

looking after it!  

We revisited The Very Hungry Caterpillar story 

and the live caterpillars have arrived! We also 

have tadpoles to observe (thanks to Hallie and 

her mum). The children are very excited to see 

‘metamorphosis’ take place.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can we please remind everyone to name their 

child’s school uniform. Now the weather is 

getting warmer, the children are removing their 

jumpers and cardigans.  If they are un-named 

we struggle to find the rightful owner. Any un-

named jumpers/cardigans that we find will be 

put in the cloakroom area.  

Please remember to apply sun cream before 

nursery and provide a named sun hat.  
 

 

 
 


